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News Release 
 

38th Legislative Symposium & FFA Day at the Capitol 
 
DES MOINES, IOWA—FFA members from across Iowa converged on the Iowa State Capitol in Des Moines to 
build character and promote citizenship, volunteerism, and patriotism. 
 
Nearly 700 high school students wearing blue corduroy from 102 schools visited the Iowa State Capitol Building 
in Des Moines on January 31st. The students visited with legislators, exhibited skills learned in the agriculture 
classroom and learned the importance of citizenship. This was all part of the 38th Annual Iowa FFA Legislative 
Symposium and FFA Day at the Capitol. 
 
During the morning, FFA members gathered at the Downtown Embassy Suites and heard from Mike Naig, 
Iowa Secretary of Agriculture, about the importance of agriculture in Iowa and abroad. Iowa Farm Bureau 
Federation President, Brent Johnson, then delivered a message about the importance young agriculturalists 
can play in the agriculture industry. Elizabeth Burns-Thompson from Navigator CO2 then spoke about the 
importance of advocating for the agricultural industry. Brenna Bird, Attorney General of Iowa, then delivered a 
message about the role of attorney general and her experience with agriculture. 
 
The morning program culminated with FFA members hearing a brief message from Governor Kim Reynolds, 
who then presented and signed the FFA Week Proclamation. The proclamation officially declares February 18-
25, the week of President George Washington's Birthday, FFA Week in Iowa.  
 
The 38th Annual Iowa FFA Legislative Symposium and FFA Day at the Capitol was made possible with support 
from Iowa Farm Bureau Federation through the Iowa FFA Foundation. 
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About Iowa FFA Association 

The Iowa FFA Association is a youth organization of more than 18,300 student members as part of 260 local FFA chapters 
across Iowa. The FFA mission is to make a positive difference in the lives of students by developing their potential for premier 
leadership, personal growth and career success through agricultural education. The Iowa FFA Association was organized by 
delegates from 23 schools at Iowa State College on May 17, 1929 and is an integral part of public instruction in agriculture. The 
Iowa Department of Education provides leadership and helps set direction for FFA as a service to local agricultural education 
programs. For more, visit the Iowa FFA Association online at IowaFFA.com, on Facebook, and Twitter. 


